
 

 

 
 

 

PAD/RCL/OPH 

07 November 2022 

 

Dear Parent and Carer 

Re: Christmas Concert Thursday 8th December 7.00 pm Stage Hall 

We are delighted to offer the whole of Year 7 the opportunity to take part in our annual Christmas concert on 

Thursday 8th December 7.00pm pm in the Stage Hall at our Fambridge Road campus.  Students will be learning a 

song during their music curriculum lessons as part of “Finding your voice” unit of learning which they will then share 

at the concert. 

We will be holding a dress rehearsal on Wednesday 7th December 3.30-4.00 pm for those students who wish to 

take part.  Students will meet in the gym hall at 3.10 pm and a member of staff will escort them to our Fambridge 

Road campus where they will rehearse in the Stage Hall.  At 4.00 pm students will either walk home or be collected 

by an appropriate adult, please make sure you indicate on the attached PC1 form whether your child is allowed to 

walk home unaccompanied. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for our students to celebrate their musical gifts, prepare for Christmas as well as 

giving something back to the academy and to the local community. 

The concert is open to parents and carers at a cost of £6.00 per ticket which includes festive refreshments, tickets 

will go on sale from Monday 21st November via parents pay.  Students will be expected to wear full academy 

uniform for the occasion. 

If you wish for your child to take part in this event, then please complete the attached PC1 and return the form to 

your child’s music teacher, alternatively email the form to myself at p.adams@plume.essex.sch.uk.  If you require 

further information, then please contact me via email. 

I look forward to welcoming you to our annual Christmas concert on the 8th of December 2022. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs P Adams (Faculty Lead Expressive Arts) 
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